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Please note - The Isle of Man Ship Registry cannot give legal advice. Where this document provides guidance on the law it should 
not be regarded as definitive. The way the law applies to any particular case can vary according to circumstances - for example, 
from vessel to vessel. You should consider seeking independent legal advice if you are unsure of your own legal position. 
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